
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
„There are 50 days of Easter from the first Sunday to Pentecost.It is characterized, above all, by the joy of 

glorified life and the victory over death, expressed most fully in the great resounding cry of the Christian:  

Alleluia! All faith flows from faith in the resurrection:"If Christ has not been raised, then empty is our 

preaching; empty, too, is your faith." (1 Cor 15:14)” USCCB.org 

From your PTO 
No PTO meeting this month. If you're interested in joining the celebration for our teachers, please contact Megan. Join 
us for our last PTO meeting on Wednesday, May 16 at 4pm. 
 

Dates to remember…. 
Monday, May 1, 8am. Join us for a Coffee with the Principal. We will have specialists available to speak to “Facts and 
Resources Regarding Catholic School Tuition”.  

 
Diocesan Strategic Planning 

The Diocese of Kalamazoo Office of Schools is beginning the process of creating a new Strategic Plan. Please read 
the attached letter for more information on how you can participate.  
 

Be our ambassadors 
Do you ever talk to families in your parish about Catholic school education? We have just the thing to help you! Pick up 
a button to wear to Mass, or anywhere else. They are available in the office, or email us and we will send one home 
with your student! Thank  you for your help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

St. A License plates 
We have new SpiritWear!!! St. A is selling green license plate frames with our school name and website in white 
letters. These can be purchased for $5 in the school office. All proceeds will go in to the John Robert Amat Fund which 
provides financial gifts to new K-8 students that join our family!  
 

Sack lunches available! 
We are heading in to field trip season. Our food service program is offering sack lunches for your children on field trip 
days. If you are interested, you can sign up for a sack lunch by emailing Rhonda Clark, rclark@hackettcp.org .  
 

2018-2019 School Year 
Registration and Financial Aid deadline is April 29. Have you completed the process for 2018-2019? If you would like 

to speak to us about next year, please call the office, 349-1945.   
http://www.csgk.org/Default.asp?PN=Pages&SubP=Level1&DivisionID=%27%27&DepartmentID=%27%27&SubDepar

tmentID=%27%27&PageID=%2725229%27 
 
 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 

mailto:rclark@hackettcp.org

